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MEMO





October 27, 2017
To:

All Staff

From:

Trudy Walker
Re:

Picture Day – Monday, October 30, 2017
Photographers will set-up in the flex space (trailer) on Monday, October 30th to take individual photos of all students and staff.  We are sending three classes at a time every 20 minutes.  Please be prompt in arriving in the trailer at your assigned time so we can keep on schedule as much as possible.  
Students should bring their smiles with them to the gym.  There is no prepayment due at the time the photo is taken. The photographer will take several pictures and return the proofs within a couple of weeks for parents to review and order.

On Monday assistants, teachers and staff are encouraged to stop by the trailer and have their photo taken.  Classroom teachers can have their photo taken during the scheduled time with their students.  Students greatly appreciate your photo in the yearbook.
Thanks for your assistance in making this picture day run smoothly!

-Schedule on reverse
